
Andrew Beattie - Southern Entry to Berry, The Town of Trees. 

  
The Director-Infrastructure Projects, 

Department of Planning and Infrastructure, 

Sydney 

 

Dear Sir, 

 

As the Princes Highway Upgrade project develops, construction will result in significant loss of trees to the 

south of Berry. As Berry is well known as the Town of Trees, I wish to submit the following: 

 

 As a large number of the old stand of gum trees on the western side of the current highway (opposite B109 

Princes Highway) and immediately before Schofield’s Lane, will be lost,  as will the mature line of Poplars 

and other trees between Schofield’s Lane and Hitchcocks Lane, I request that significant planting of similar 

trees be incorporated as part of the landscaping of this area. 

 

This will allow the continuing vista to be enjoyed and will be important to Berry to enable its “Town of 

Trees” identification to still be part of its southern entry. 

 

Your consideration of this submission will be appreciated. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Robyn Simond 

B109 Princes Highway, 

Berry, NSW, 2535 

Phone: 4464 3994 

 

From:    Denis Simond <densimond@bigpond.com>
To:    <plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date:    16/12/2012 2:31 PM
Subject:   Southern Entry to Berry, The Town of Trees.
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